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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 12th January 2018
Monday-  P1 Shared Education 
               P5-7 Library

               Credit Union

Tuesday   RSPB Big Bird Watch
Wednesday Farm to Fork

                 Yoga P1-4 and P5-7  
Friday        P.1- 4 PE with coach

                 P.1 -4 Library

Happy New Year

We welcome everyone back after their Christmas break and we would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very happy and peaceful 2018.  
Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Ethan
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Tia 
Do This In Memory
Our third Do This In Memory Mass takes place on Sunday 14th January in St. Mary’s Chapel at 11.30am.
Pantomime
We had a lovely morning in Strule Arts Centre at Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs. The children really enjoyed the panto and we were so proud of how well they all behaved themselves. 

Baby and Toddler
Our Baby and Toddler group will return on Friday 19th January. Please encourage any parents, grandparents or childminders in the local area to come along.

Snack Money
Snack money for this half term is due this week. Please send in £7 by Friday 19th January.

Shared Education

Our Primary 1 will begin their Shared Programme on Monday with Fivemiletown Nursery and the Primary 1 children from Fivemiletown Controlled.
RSPB
Karen Shields from RSPB will visit the school on Tuesday to do a presentation on birds with all of the children. The children will then take part in the Big Bird Watch.
Yoga
We are delighted to start Yoga in school next Wednesday. Michelle Brady will lead this in school on Wednesday afternoons, with P1-4 Yoga at 1.10 – 1.55pm and P5-7 at 2.10 – 2.55pm. As well as taking yoga, Michelle is also going to include some breathing and movement exercises. This is a great way to develop coordination, flexibility and control. The six week sessions cost £9 but we appreciate that the purse strings have been well stretched with Christmas so there is no urgency with this payment.
Farm to Fork
As part of our Eco Schools project P1 – 7 will travel to Tesco Enniskillen to take part in their Farm to Fork programme on Wednesday 17th January. This programme teaches the children all about where food comes from and the different stages of the foods journey before it arrives on the shelves of the supermarket. As this programme is fully funded (including the cost of the bus) there will be no charge for this trip. 
First Aid
Miss McRory will be attending a 3 day First Aid Training in the AMMA Centre Armagh on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Miss Winters who the children are already familiar with will be teaching the class in her absence.
OUR success is doing OUR best!

